
Thomas Workman Elementary School

Good evening, Wildcats

As a reminder, we are now operating on a cashless basis for purchasing milk, snacks,
and ice cream as add-ons to lunch. It's essential that money is added to your student’s
account via www.MypaymentsPlus.com or by providing payment to the kitchen staff in
the office. Please remember not to send cash with your student.

The sale of ice cream will begin tomorrow, Wednesday, September 18th, during the
lunch period. Students may purchase one ice cream if they would like. Ice cream cups
are available for $1.00, and all other ice cream treats are $1.50. Please see the pictures
below.

The snack cart, which includes chips, fruit roll-ups, cookies, etc., will be available for
purchase in the coming weeks. At that time, an additional email with prices and snack
options will be sent.

Have a wonderful evening.
Principal Johnson
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